
TOWNSHIP OF MACDONALD, MEREDITH & ABERDEEN ADDITIONAL 
JULY 2019       

The only August council meeting will be 

held on Tuesday August 13th @ 7:00pm at 

the Municipal Office.  

All council meetings are open to the public. 

Electronic Billing: 

If you wish to receive your tax bill and/or water 

and sewer bill electronically please send an 

email to laceyk@ontera.net and reference 

your 19 digit roll number. 

 

GREAT NEWS!! 
 

 

Our Municipality is now covered by the Vulnerable Persons Registry! 
For more information please visit www.soovpr.com  

Contact VPR Coordinator at: 705-942-7927 ext. 3041 or email: info@soovpr.com or contact 
the Municipal Office for assistance to complete a registration form @ 705-248-2441 

 

Road Closure Reminder:  

Tuira & Weller Bridge Replacements 

 

 

The Tuira and Weller Bridge replacements will require the closure of      

Watson Road, between Cemetery Road & McCarrel Lake Road.  

from Monday July 8 - Friday October 11, 2019  
 

North America Construction was the successful bidder for  

Tuira & Weller Bridge Projects.  


